

November 22, 2022

Greg Woodrum, MBA EMS Adminsitrative Manager Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 Largo FL 33774

Re: Medical Control Board

Dear Greg:

This letter is to serve as my request to add me as the primary representative for HCA Florida Pasadena Hospital on the EMS Medical Control Board.

In addition, I would like to nominate Adam Copher, Chief Nursing Officer at HCA Florida Pasadena Hospital, to replace Kelly Malloy (outgoing Vice President of Operations) as my alternate on the EMS Medical Control Board in the event that I am unable to attend a meeting. Adam's email is: adam.copher@hcahealthcare.com.

Included with this request are resumes for both Adam and myself.

Please do not hesitate to conact me via phone at 727-341-7577 or via email brent.burish@hcahealthcare.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Brent Burish, CEO

HCA Florida Pasadena Hospital